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(NAPSA)—Some “EGTRRA”
opportunities to save for retire-
ment are the result of the Eco-
nomic Growth and Tax Relief Rec-
onciliation Act of 2001 (EGTRRA).
According to Diversified Invest-
ment Advisors, by increasing the
amount American workers have
available to save as well as the
amount they can save through
employer-sponsored retirement
savings plans and IRAs, EGTRRA
lets them take full advantage of
investment opportunities today
that make saving for retirement
even easier. 

New tax rates—EGTRRA offers
financial relief by reducing tax
rates over the next several years.
In addition, a new 10 percent tax
rate has been added, retroactive to
January 1, 2001, resulting in a
rebate for most taxpayers. 

Higher contribution limits—
With more money in your hands
due to the lower tax rates, your
best strategy may be to save this
money through your tax-deferred
employer-sponsored retirement
savings plan.  The new law
increases the annual limits on
retirement savings plan contribu-
tions—an increase that could
translate into a nice retirement
nest egg. The contribution limit,
which is currently $10,500, will
increase to $11,000 in 2002. This
limit will increase an additional
$1,000 a year until 2006. EGTRRA
also raises contribution limits on
traditional and Roth IRAs, giving
you another savings opportunity. 

Tax credit—One of the most
exciting provisions of EGTRRA is
the introduction of a tax credit. If

your income is less than $15,000
($30,000 for married taxpayers fil-
ing jointly), you may qualify for a
tax credit for up to 50 percent of
your contributions up to $2,000 to
a retirement savings plan or IRA. 

Catch-up contributions—If you
are age 50 or older and have not
saved enough for your retirement,
EGTRRA allows you to make
“catch-up” contributions to your
retirement savings plan or IRA. In
2002, you can contribute an addi-
tional $1,000 to your retirement
savings plan and an additional
$500 to your IRA. The allowable
catch-up contribution increases
each year, until 2006 when it
reaches $5,000 for your retirement
plan and $1,000 for your IRA.

More information about retire-
ment saving is available by visiting
www.divinvest.com.

New Opportunities For Retirement Saving

CATCHING-UP—Americans
can make “catch-up” contribu-
tions if they have not been sav-
ing enough for retirement.

Plump Up The Volume
(NAPSA)—The latest develop-

ment in lip color comes with a kiss
of ingenuity, combining a plumper,
treatment and gloss in one. More
than just a lipstick, it helps in-
crease the size of lips as well as
removing wrinkles.

The product, known as Get Lip,
uses L-arginine, an amino acid
found in food. When combined
with menthol, this ingredient
stimulates blood flow to the lips,
causing them to appear fuller—
generally within one week of con-
tinued use.

“I worked with a chemist for
many months to make this a
beauty product as well as a lip
treatment,” says celebrity makeup
artist Jeni Lee. “We finally came
up with an exceptional formula
that worked well with lip gloss.”

As a treatment product, what’s
interesting about Get Lip is that,
with continued use, not only does
it achieve fuller lips, but the fine
lines and wrinkles around the lip
area are greatly diminished.

Get Lip comes in four new reds
for Spring: Scream (blood red);
Wild Things (scarlet red); Bad
Boys (brick red); and Redemption
(plum red). It’s also available in
Pearl (clear), Purple Rain (fuch-
sia), Sliver (pale pink) and Tequila
Sunrise (peach). More colors will
be launched throughout the year.

All Jeni Lee products are avail-
able by calling 1-877-JENILEE or
1-800-7-BEAUTY and online at
www.jenilee.com.

Rather than just paying lip ser-
vice, a new plumper increases
the size of lips, removes wrinkles
and provides long-lasting color.

by Michael K. Murphy, D.O.
(NAPSA)—Heart disease affects

more than 63 million Americans and
claims the lives of one out of two
adults each year. These staggering
statistics make heart disease the
number one killer in the United
States, above AIDS and cancer
deaths combined.

Many Americans do not realize
that some of their daily habits can
greatly increase the likelihood of
contracting this disease. However,
adopting healthy habits, or what I
call “practicing prevention,” can
significantly reduce your chances
of contracting heart disease.

To maintain a healthy heart,
you must be aware of the risk fac-
tors for heart disease. There are
several you cannot change, such
as increasing age, genetics and
ethnicity. Heart disease is more
likely to occur amongst people
ages 65 and older, menopausal
women, diabetics, people with a
family history of heart disease,
African Americans and Hispanics.

There are, however, risk factors
you can control, such as smoking
or drinking alcohol. If you are a
chronic drinker or smoker, or are
continually exposed to secondhand
smoke, you are putting yourself at
a greater risk for heart disease.

In addition, risk factors related
to physical inactivity and poor
nutrition—such as high choles-
terol, high blood pressure, obesity
and stress—greatly increase your
likelihood of getting heart disease.
Modifying your schedule to include
exercise and a proper diet reduces
these risk factors, allowing you to
maintain a heart-healthy lifestyle.

There are three basic types of
exercise: stretching, strengthen-
ing and aerobic. Stretching exer-
cises lengthen muscles and im-
prove flexibility. Strengthening
exercises tone muscles and im-
prove strength. Aerobic exercise
strengthens the heart muscle
specifically, making it the most
beneficial type of exercise for pre-
venting heart disease.

Doing aerobic exercises, such as
walking, jogging or low-impact aer-
obics will improve your circulation
and breathing, lower blood pres-
sure and help your body use oxy-
gen better. You can also combine
aerobic exercises with stretching

and/or strengthening exercises to
create a well-rounded workout rou-
tine. Following a regular exercise
routine will make you feel health-
ier and more energetic, while com-
batting the factors that put your
health at risk.

You also need to monitor what
you eat because it does affect your
heart’s health. A good nutrition
program can lower cholesterol,
blood pressure and body fat. Eat-
ing healthy foods like fruits, veg-
etables and legumes, balancing
your intake of animal, fish and
vegetable sources of protein, and
making sure that you limit your
intake of foods that are high in
cholesterol, sugar and saturated
fats are recommended.

Maintaining your overall health
will reduce the risk factors associ-
ated with heart disease and help
you achieve a more fulfilling life-
style. Still, it’s a good idea to con-
sult your physician for a formal
health assessment before begin-
ning an exercise and diet program.

D.O.s are fully licensed physi-
cians able to prescribe medication
and perform surgery. They treat
people, not just symptoms.

To learn more about D.O.s and
osteopathic medicine, visit the
American Osteopathic Associa-
tion’s Web site at www.aoa-net.org
or call toll-free 1-800-621-1773.

Dr. Michael K. Murphy, a re-
tired Navy Captain, is a board-
certified osteopathic family physi-
cian and is currently the dean of
the College of Osteopathic Medi-
cine and Surgery, Des Moines Uni-
versity in Des Moines, Iowa.

Maintaining A Healthy Heart

Maintaining your overall health
will reduce the risk factors asso-
ciated with heart disease.

(NAPSA)—A growing number
of homeowners have found a way
to prevent money from going down
the drain. They are using low-flow
toilets precision-engineered to
deliver superior flushing action.

The fact that not all toilets flush
alike is being proven by consumers
from the mansions of Southern
California to the suburban
dwellings of the Midwest and the
high-rise apartments of New York
City. Thanks to improved technol-
ogy, today’s toilets perform compa-
rably to models of 10 years ago
that used twice as much water.

A good example are toilets that
feature the new Ingenium™ flush-
ing system. The system, used in
toilets manufactured by KOHLER
Co., can save an average family of
four 11,000 gallons of water each
year. This water savings not only
makes it environmentally friendly,
it also lowers water and sewer
bills and can extend the life of a
well or septic system.

The Ingenium flushing system
is a gravity-fed, siphon-jet system
that boasts the reliable perfor-
mance associated with a commer-
cial toilet while incorporating
beautiful designs in a variety of
colors to complement the decor of
any bath or powder room.

Advantages of the new preci-
sion-engineered toilets include:

Powerful, complete flush—
The potent force of water dropping
down from the tank builds mo-
mentum as it channels water
through a series of rim holes and
a siphon jet, and then through a
fully glazed 2-inch trapway. The
result is a quiet, splash-free flush,

while swirling water rinses the
bowl clean. 

Better hygiene—The KOHLER
toilet’s large water surface pro-
vides for better hygiene as it helps
maintain a more overall clean
bowl. It also prevents residue
from accumulating, meaning the
toilet requires less frequent clean-
ing. The large water surface also
reduces odor and aids the flushing
action.

The new flushing system can
be found in all KOHLER toilet mod-
els. More information about this
revolutionary flushing system is
available by visiting the Web site
at www.KOHLER.com/ingenium or
call 1-800-4-KOHLER.

Low-Flow Toilets Save Water, Money

GO WITH THE LOW FLOW—
Improved toi let  technology
results in a quiet, splash-free
flush that uses less water.

(NAPSA)—Buckle up for safety:
that’s the message America ’s
youngsters can drive home by tak-
ing part in GEICO’s 15th annual
National Safety Belt Poster Con-
test. Open to students ages 6 to 15,
it can be an effective way for young
people to promote auto safety while
winning prizes up to $500 for them-
selves and their schools. For a set of
rules and an entry form, visit www.
geico.com/infocenter/poster.htm.

Creating invitations, menus,
photo mementos and group deco-
rations can be a fun family activ-
ity with the help of an inkjet
printer. If you don’t already own a
color inkjet printer, consider the
following tips when shopping.
Look for a high-resolution printer
featuring resolutions of at least
2400 x 1200 dpi to produce photo-
quality prints. An advanced paper
handling system like Lexmark’s
patented Accu-Feed system
accommodates heavy stock or spe-
cialty paper. Features such as
one-click driver make installation
easier. For more information on

printing tips, visit Lexmark Inter-
national at www.lexmark.com.

Since 1994, vitamins, herbs
and specialty supplements have
been regulated by the federal gov-
ernment under the Dietary Sup-
plement Health and Education
Act (DSHEA). Health-related
claims can only be made when
there is a documented link
between a dietary supplement
and a specific health condition.
The Dietary Supplement Informa-
tion Bureau offers information to
help consumers cut through con-
flicting sources of information and
false claims at www.supple
mentinfo. org.

Lincoln was the only president
to receive a patent. It was for a
device for lifting boats over
shoals.

Mongooses were brought to
Hawaii to kill rats. The plan failed
because rats are nocturnal and
the mongoose hunts during the
day.




